
Parents of elementary students living in northeast Oakville are invited to
attend an Open House to learn about plans for the school -- currently referred
to as “Northeast Oakville #1”

The school is scheduled to open in September 2015 and will be located north
of Dundas Street, between Neyagawa Blvd and Sixth Line.

A new elementary school is
underway in northeast Oakville

Date: Monday, November 17th
Time: 7 – 8 pm
Location: White Oaks Secondary School

North Campus, 1055 McCraney St.,
Oakville


